
Penhold Elementary School
~A Great Place to Learn~

Box 130, Penhold, Alberta
T0M-1R0
Phone: 403-886-4390 Fax:403-886-5429

September 1st, 2021
Dear Parents/Guardians,

This letter is to inform you that a student in your child’s classroom has a
severe food allergy to peanuts and/or nuts. Exposure to peanuts and /or
nuts may cause a life-threatening allergic reaction that requires
emergency medical treatment. We respectfully ask that you not send
any food containing peanuts or nut products to school in order to
prevent a life-threatening allergic reaction. As well, if your child has
eaten peanuts and/or nuts before coming to school, please be sure your
child’s hands and face have been thoroughly washed before arriving at
school.

No peanuts or tree nuts will be served from our nutrition program.
Penhold Elementary School is committed to the safety of all our students,
and we continue to be mindful of students and their allergies.

Your help is much appreciated in providing this student with a safe
school environment and we thank you for your assistance in helping us
deal with this very important matter.

Please contact your child’s teacher or the office (403-886-4390) if you
have any questions.

Respectfully,

Mrs. Lisa Baird- Principal


